
Mar 16, 2020

puc Commission
NH

Dear Commission,

The basic customer charge and automatic surcharges just add pain to the cold indoor temperatures we
endure.

I urge the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission to reject the unfair Eversource rate proposals (DE
19-057).

New Hampshire is one the oldest states, by resident age, in the country. A lot of us are on fixed incomes
and suffer the same way.

It will get to the point that we will have to move to another state just to keep warm.

Please reject the unfair Eversource residential rate hike proposals.
The 23.9% residential increase isjusttoo much.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mr. Gerald LANG
15 Woodridge Rd
Durham, NH 03824-2917
(603) 868-1376
gerrylang@comcast.net
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